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Barrhill Road  
and Basaltic Road 
What improvements are being made
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements  
in your community, including new cycling facilities. 

These improvements are part of the City’s 2022 Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure Implementation  
Program. The construction of an in-boulevard multi-use path will connect the existing cycling trails  
and improve the cycling network. 	

Pre-construction field work | 2023 
City-retained engineering consultants will be conducting 
field investigation activities. The various underground utilities 
(i.e. gas, telephone and hydro) will be identified by coloured 
paint markings. All roads will remain open to traffic while 
the field investigation work is being carried out, under the 
direction of the City’s Infrastructure Delivery department.

Project locations
• Barrhill Road at Barrhill Pond  

(multi-use path, approximately 100 metres)

• Basaltic Road north of Jacob Keffer Parkway  
(multi-use path, approximately 220 metres)

NEWSLETTER #1



Project updates
Newsletter #2 will be issued upon completion of the design and before construction to provide further details 
including approximate construction start and end dates. 

Visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects for updates.

Contact us
For more information or questions:

Infrastructure Delivery Department, City of Vaughan  
905-832-2281, ext. 8917  
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

For general inquiries, contact Service Vaughan  
Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

905-832-2281  
service@vaughan.ca

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects


